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30" October 2019

PQ 42264/19 * To ask the Minister for Health further to Parliamentary Question No. 351 of 17
September 2019, the steps the HSE has taken to ensure that tender documents are being prepared
to enable the new endoscopy unit and other services at Naas General Hospital, Naas, County
Kildare, to proceed to tender in 2020; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Brendan
Ryan

Dear Deputy Ryan,

The Health Service Executive has been requested 1o reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. -

HSE Estates are currently engaging with the design team in the preparation of tender documents for the
new endoscopy unit, physical medicine unit, physical therapy unit, oncology unit and day procedure
department at Naas General Hospital. The progression of the project is subject to the availability of
capital funding.

Yours sincerely,

Jim Curran
Head of Estates

Health
Business
Services

The business division of the HSE

Building a Better Health Service

CARE COMPASSION TRUST LEAANING




